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Governor extends Moh Mol and Gumkum Gumpa greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General K.T. Parnaik, PVSM, UYSM, YSM (Retd.) 

has extended his warm greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of Moh 

Mol and Gumkum Gumpa. He expressed hope that these festivals will continue to be 

celebrated regularly to strengthen goodwill amongst the people and protect, promote and 

carry forward the traditions and cultural heritage. 

On this joyous occasion, I join my Tangsa and Puroik communities in offering prayers to 

Almighty God for prosperity for all and promote amity amongst various communities of the 

State, the Governor said in his message. 
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